
 
 
 
28 January 2025 

 

Dear Parents and/or Guardians: 

 

I hope this letter finds you well and your school year is off to a great start.   Students enrolled in 

fall semester or full year AP courses will need to make a decision by November 15, 2024, if they 

plan to take the AP exam in May of 2025.  If a student decides after November 15, 2024, for fall 

semester or full year courses, a late fee of $40 will be added as required by the College Board. 

The cost of each exam is $99.00. For students who have received free or reduced lunch last 

year, the exam is $53.00. Spring semester AP course enrollment deadline is March 14, 

2025.   

 

 Please feel free to contact me or your child’s teacher with any questions or concerns that you 

may have with the Advanced Placement exam process.  Cash or money order is the preferred 

form of payment.  Money order please make payable to Frazier School District. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ms. Hohol, M.Ed 

School Counselor 

Committed to Excellence 
www.frazierschooldistrict.org 

http://www.frazierschooldistrict.org

